TV and Radio

1500 N. West Street Wichita, Kansas WHitehall 3-4221

September 29, 1967

Mr. Carl Dabelstein
1419 South 5Lth Street
Omaha, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

We are pleased to be able to confirm your report

of reception of KAKE Radic, the morning of September 2L,
1967, We wish you continuing success and pleasure

with vour radio hobby.

Sincerely,

Harold H. Newby
Vice President and Chief Engineer
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